
Ref: AC.036/2020     24 November 2020  

Subject: Notification of new project 
To: President and Managers 
     The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Forth Corporation Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform you that 
on 18 November 2020, the Company entered into a digital trunked radio system sale 
agreement with the Department of Provincial Administration. The contract value is Baht 
787,333,800, including VAT, other taxes, and all expenses. The project implementation 
period under the contract must be completed by 7 January 2023. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
(Mr. Arin Jamnaree) 
Financial Controller 


